
Devonshire Pointe Halloween 2020 
It has been a crazy year so let’s enjoy Halloween in a safe way!  

If you choose to participate this year, we strongly encourage our residents to follow the guidelines below 
issued by the St. Joseph County Health Department.  

• Anyone who is positive for COVID-19 or who has been identified as a close contact should not 
participate in in-person trick or treating or other Halloween activities. 

• Anyone who is not feeling well should also stay home and not participate in activities with other people. 
• Trick-or-treat with only members of your own household. 
• Wear a face covering that is not a costume mask. Face coverings should fit snuggly over the mouth and 

nose.  
• Trick or treaters should avoid yelling and shouting “trick or treat” as yelling increases the spread of 

droplets.  
• Individuals handing out candy should wear face mask and wash or sanitize hands frequently. 
• Trick or treaters should not grab candy out of a common bowl. Individual treats should be offered on a 

tray or table, without contact between the host and trick or treaters.  

Further, Devonshire Pointe strongly discourages ringing doorbells and instead encourages outdoor 
participation from a safe distance.  

The Health Department also shared creative ideas on how to distribute treats in a safe and distanced manner. 

 

Let’s get creative and have a safe Halloween! Thank you!  - Devonshire Pointe HOA 


